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Medicaid has streamlined the Primary Adult Care (PAC) application that has replaced the older 
application  The new application may be found on Medicaid's web site www.dhmh.state.md.us.   
 
The revised application can be viewed and/or downloaded at 
http://dhmh.maryland.gov/mma/pac/pdf/2010/PAC_Application_01-10.pdf.   
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